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Scouts Are Thriving.

We had a well attended outdoor activity on June 27, 2021. We hiked the Sawnee

Mountain for a total of ~4 miles. We enjoyed the views, the donuts, the chats,

and above all the occasional rain! We also came across wild animals including a

beautiful turtle and a quite long snake. The Cub Scouts also reviewed the Six

Essentials for outdoors and the Leave No Trace (LNT) Seven Principles!
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